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I strongly support SB 210.  We must make sure that every vote is cast by a citizen 

who can show ID to prove who they are and that they're truly a registered voter.  Our 

current system includes people on the voter rolls who've died and many who have 

moved out of our state or county, and ballots are sent to them nonetheless.  This 

makes our voting system vulnerable to cheating. 


